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1 Be it enacted by the People of the State of Maine as follows:

2 CONCEPT DRAFT

3 SUMMARY
4 This bill is a concept draft pursuant to Joint Rule 208.
5 This bill proposes to require legislative approval for building high-impact electric 
6 transmission lines greater than 50 miles long that are not located in a statutory corridor.
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